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16th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I hope you and your family are keeping safe and well during these unusual times. I am writing to you about 

the arrangements for GCSE Results Day. Given the current unprecedented situation, and to ensure the 

safety and well-being of students and their families, we have decided that Results Day this year will be 

conducted remotely.  This will mean that students will receive their results via their school email on 

Thursday the 20th of August.  The results will also be posted to their home address on this date, so will not 

arrive before Friday 21st August. Students will need to know their school email log in details to access 

their results.  If students have forgotten their log in details they will need to email 

reception@beckfootupperheaton.org and a member of our IT team will get in touch. 

The results email will be sent out as close to 9am as possible. 

To support students fully, a member of staff will contact them via telephone on Results Day, to discuss their 

next steps.  

If you have concerns about the grades you have been awarded, please consult the guidance on the school 

website which will be available on results day.  

We know this is an unprecedented situation and is not the way we would choose to celebrate results day 

with our Year 11 students; however, we also recognise that the safety of everyone must be the primary 

concern.  

If you have any queries about this process, please contact us at reception@beckfootupperheaton.org. 

 

I hope all our Year 11 students have the success they deserve.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Graeme Wrightson 

Headteacher 
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